
 
  
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Week Beginning: 14th May                  Assembly Theme: No assemblies Mon - Thurs 

Breakfast Club is available each day from 7.45 am (cost £2.00 per pupil, per session)  

Aces after school childcare – representatives available from 3 pm each day 

MON 
 AM – Y6 English Papers 1 & 2 (spelling and grammar) 
 After School Club:  Street Dance (Y1) – finishes at 4 pm – session 3 

TUES 

 AM – Y6 English Reading Papers 

 NO YEAR 6 SWIMMING THIS WEEK 
 After School Club:  Sports Club (Y5) – finishes at 4 pm – session 5 

WEDS 

 AM – Y6 Maths Papers 1 & 2 

 PM – Junior brass – don’t forget your instrument! 
 After School Club: Soccer 2000 (Rec – Y6) – finishes at 4.30pm – this club has to be paid for 

 6 pm – Full Governing Body meeting 

THURS 
 AM – Y6 Maths Paper 3 

 

FRI 

 KS2 Well Done Assembly 

 Royal wedding celebration lunch  

 After School Clubs:   Dodgeball (Y6) – session 4/5  
Percentage Attendance week ending: 4th May  

Rec:  94.5                     Y3:  92.6                   Y6: 94.2 

Y1:   94.7                     Y4:  99.4 

Y2:   100                      Y5:  99.4 

 As parents are aware, SATS testing is taking place next week.  Year 6 children are able to come 

to our SATS breakfast club Monday – Thursday free of charge!  Please aim for children to arrive 

between 8 – 8.15 am (unless you regularly use breakfast club).  Other year groups can attend as 

normal – cost £2.00 per child, per day. 

 

 During the summer term, all PE (including Soccer 2000) lessons will be outside.  Children should have 

appropriate outdoor kit and footwear in school on PE days.   

 

 During the summer months, please make sure children have water bottles and sun hats in school.  

Sun cream should be applied to children before they come to school.   

 

 Can I please remind parents to walk along the paths, NOT the driveway, especially when collecting 

children from after school clubs.  The driveway is for vehicular access only. 

 

 All money sent in to school should be in an envelope (available from the main entrance area), 

clearly marked with child’s name, class, amount enclosed etc.  Please try to send the correct 

amount in as we struggle for change.  Children should hand envelopes in to the class teacher during 

registration time. 

 

 Children will be on the field for the majority of playtimes/lunchtimes during this term - we need a 

letter from parents for any child not allowed to play on the field due to allergies.  Any children who 

suffer from hayfever should have their medication before they come to school. We can apply allergy 

eye drops to children in school before they go out at lunchtime – parents would need to provide the 

drops and complete a medical consent form.  

 

 As soon as the schedule of building works is known, we will let you have summer event dates, ie 

Key Stage sports days etc 

 

 

 

 


